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For Immediate Release:  For More Information, Contact: 

July 03, 2018   Katie Haarsager 

   Public Information Officer 

   Phone: 701.328.8036 

   E-mail: kahaarsager@nd.gov 

   

Incident Reported in Renville County 

BISMARCK, N.D. - The North Dakota Oil and Gas Division was notified of a release occurring Saturday, June 30 at 

the Thompson central tank battery, about two miles east of Glenburn, North Dakota.   

Berenergy Corporation reported Monday that 460 barrels of brine and 80 barrels of oil were released and contained 

within the diking on-site due to a tank overflow. A state inspector will be on location this week and all product has 

been reported as recovered.  

### 

 

To access archived news releases and other information, visit the North Dakota Oil and Gas Division information 

center at https://www.dmr.nd.gov/oilgas/informationcenter.asp.  
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